
 

 

 
 
 

           
Memorandum 

 

 
To:    Mayor Riddile & Town Council 

 

From:    Dave Reynolds 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item – Youth Zone Update 

 

Date:   10/4/2022 

 

 

Purpose: 

 

The purpose of this agenda item is to allow time for Youth Zone’s Executive Director Jamie Hayes 

to provide an update to Council concerning Youth Zone news for 2022 and 2023. 

 

“Youth Zone is an award-winning, evidence-based diversion and advocacy program that has served 

youth and families from Aspen to Parachute for more than 40 years.”   With programs that include 

counseling services, multiple youth programs, parent programs, and much more, Youth Zone has 

proven themselves to be a valuable and needed member of our community as they serve area 

youth who may be struggling with the challenges of today’s world. 

 

New Castle has proudly supported Youth Zone over the past years and anticipates further support 

by way of our out-going grant program. 

 

 

https://youthzone.com/    “We Know … We Care … and We are Here to Help” 
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